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                        Co. Tipperary E25 VH05 
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 25th March 2020  

      

 

Dear Parents / Guardians,  

 

As we approach the Easter break, we would like to wish you all a safe holiday. It 

has been brilliant to have everyone back in school the past number of weeks and 

we really hope that schools can remain open until the summer holidays.  

 

As a precaution, we will be sending home school books etc. with the children. We 

as a staff must plan for the unexpected during this pandemic. I must emphasis that 

this is only a precautionary measure and we hope to have all children return to 

school on the 12th April with their school books.  

 

 

Thanks to everybody who contributed to the Easter raffle. The amount raised is 

€600. All proceeds will go to the Rockwell Rovers development fund. The new 

astra-turf area and walkway will be a huge benefit to all the children in both 

schools.  

 

We would like to thank the Parents Association for their contribution towards the 

new 8 foot picnic benches the school purchased. As the weather improves, more 

and more use will be made of them. We would also like to thank them for 

supplying the prizes for the Easter Raffle. Below are photographs of the Easter 

raffle winners 

 

Stay safe and have a happy Easter 

 

 

Tomás Mc Loughlin 
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5th & 6th class 

 
Junior Infants (William Heaney also won an 

Egg) 

 
Senior Infants & 1st Class 

 

 
 

1st & 2nd Class 

 

 
 

3rd & 4th class 
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